

APPENDIX.....

February 8, 2010

Kyle Rae, City Councillor 100 Queen St. West, Suite A5 Toronto, Ontario M5H 2N2

Re:

Harold Garnet Sidewalk Vending License# V23-0003006

Dear Mr. Rae:

As the new Property Manager of Retail at Toronto Eaton Centre, I am writing to seek your assistance to have a street vendor relocated from in from of our building.

Sidewalk congestion is an acute problem along Dundas St. W, and at all corners of the Yonge & Dundas intersection. As a way to ease congestion and improve the pedestrian flow, I ask that you consider relocating the street vendor in front of our 'H&M' store, away from Dundas St. E. and Yonge St., to another location in the downtown core. In an earlier correspondence, I had wrongly suggested that the vendor be moved closer to the intersection of Yonge & Dundas. I've now had more time to familiarize myself with the public realm in the area, and realize that moving the vendor closer to Yonge St. would only exacerbate the pedestrian congestion in the area.

I am aware that intersection has changed considerably over the past decade with the addition of Yonge/Dundas square, our H&M flagship store, several multi-media towers, and 10 Dundas St. E. There is now noticeably more pedestrian traffic in the area. The City has responded to the growth and installed the first pedestrian priority signal at Yonge & Dundas. Relocating the street vendor would be another step towards improving the pedestrian environment.

I regret any misunderstanding that may have arisen as a result of my initial request and thank you for your continued assistance.

Yours truly,

THE CADILLAC FAIRVIEW CORPORATION LIMITED

Brian O'Hoski Property Manager, Retail TORONTO EATON CENTRE (416) 598-8340 Brian.ohoski@cadillacfairview.com

